
JANE FREDERICK 

HIGH SCHOOL 

   Stockton Unified School District 

All parents are invited and encouraged 
to attend BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT. This 

will give you an opportunity to have a 
meet and greet with JFHS faculty. 

Wednesday 

September 5, 2018 

4:30pm –6:00pm  

1141 E Weber Ave. 

Stockton , CA 95205 


